December 21, 2023
Dear Residents, Staff and Families,

On Monday we will celebrate Christmas. Christmas celebrates the birth of Jesus Christ, whom Christians recognize
as the Son of God. Jesus represents love, peace and forgiveness. May we all aspire to love more, forgive generously
and bring peace and joy to the world. | hope you all will get to spend time with you friends and family, celebrating,
reflecting, praying, relaxing and enjoying the time together. Merry Christmas!

DINING SERVICES
New Year’s Eve Celebration
On Sunday Dec 31st 4:30pm-6:30pm, the Resident New Year’s Eve Party will be held in the auditorium with
additional seating available in Hearthside. The party is for residents only; guests are not permitted.
e Takeout will not be allowed during the Event; meal delivery is available. See instructions below.
e There will be no Sunday Brunch on December 31st.

Resident Hosted New Year’s Eve After Party: On December 31%, join your fellow residents for a Resident Hosted
New Year’s Eve after party in Fox Den 9:00p.m. — 12:05a.m. Light snacks, wine and Champagne will be served. Jim
and Connie Carino will be this year’s hosts.

New Year’s Day: On Monday, January 1, 2023, Resident lunch will not be available in Hearthside. Dinner will be
served in Hearthside during normal business hours.

Meal Delivery: For same day meal delivery, you may order through Touchtown or by calling 610-359-4433 (Dining
Services on call cell phone). If you receive a voicemail, please leave a message and someone will return your call.
Please order or call no later than 2:00 p.m. for same day service. If you have a concern about your delivery, you can
also call 610-359-4433.

HOUSEKEEPING SERVICES

Christmas Day and Week of December 25% -- 29t": Monday, December 25, housekeeping is off. Monday residents
will not receive housekeeping services but will receive linens on Tuesday. Tuesday through Friday — residents will
receive regularly scheduled housekeeping services.

New Year’s Day and Week of January 1 -- 5 : Housekeeping is off on Monday, January 1%, but Monday residents will
receive housekeeping services on Tuesday. Tuesday residents will not receive service but will receive linens. On
Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday, residents will receive regularly scheduled housekeeping services.

SPA
The spa will be open for regular hours effective Friday, December 22",

COVID-19

Currently 7 Residential and 12 Care Center residents tested positive and are on quarantine. Two staff members are
positive and at home on isolation. Health and Wellness will not be testing residents who have been in contact with COVID
positive residents or doing screening covid swabs for residents prior to holiday gatherings. Please have a supply of personal
test kits on hand in your unit for use. They are available at CVS, Rite Aid or free when ordering through www.covid.gov . Health
and Wellness will only be swabbing symptomatic residents who will have to quarantine until the results of a full respiratory
panel returns from the lab.

Merry Christmas!
Maureen


http://www.covid.gov/

